
       

 

Lucknow & District Kinsmen Club 
 
April 3, 2025 

To: Ashfield-Colborne-Wawanosh council. 
Re: Dungannon Super Pull 2025 requests 
 
Dear ACW council Members, 
 
 I am writing on behalf of the Lucknow Kinsmen club regarding our township request list for the 2025 
Dungannon Super Pull at Graceland.  Our 2024 event was very successful, we were able to run more 
efficiently thanks to layout optimization and the conveniences of permanent hydro and lighting.   
 Our event would not be possible without the continuing support from the Townships and 
community; we are very proud to have such a strong partnership, we appreciate your support. 
 Please consider our request listed below which are similar to the support provided by ACW in 2024.  
  
 
Below is a list of items that we are seeking ACW Council’s support that would help our 2025 event be an even 
bigger success. 
  

• Waste removal Trucks 
o We request 4 dump trucks for waste removal.  We would require the trucks to be parked at 

Graceland on Friday June 13, 2025, at a time that was convenient for your operators.  We 
would need 1-2 trucks emptied and returned on Saturday June 14, 2025.  We also ask to 
have 2-3 drivers on Sunday June 15, 2 drivers to move trucks to the landfill, empty the truck 
& drive back to Graceland during clean up, for multiple trips until all the waste is cleaned up.  
Clean up starts at 9:00 am, and trucks need to be emptied starting at 10:00 am.  We 
understand this requires your employees to work on Sunday and we will adjust as needed if 
trucks do not need emptied on Sunday.  We are trying to be prepared so our cleanup efforts 
go smoothly. 

 
• Pull Track Grading 

o We ask for 2 graders to level the pull track before our event on June 14th.  We also request 
graders to level the track level 1-2 weeks prior, but this is weather dependent.  We 
appreciate your flexibility and hope we can discuss a date in May/June closer to our event.   

 
• Summary of request made to Huron-Kinloss 

o Forgiveness of dump & permitting fees 
o Waste removal trucks 



o Fire protection 
o Road maintenance & calcium 

 
• Summary of request made to Recreation Borad 

o Use Arana for evacuation purposes 
o Parking at arena  
o Parking at soccer fields 

 

The entire Kinsmen club and I appreciate ACW’s continuing support this year and past years.  Both 
Municipal councils working together with local service clubs is what makes our community stand out among 
others in the region.  I’m glad our partnership helps us hold a successful events that help our community and 
make ACW/Huron Kinloss and surrounding are a better place to live.  Please feel free to contact me directly 
with any questions.    Thank you. 

Shaun Scott, Co-Chair & Municipal Contact, Dungannon Super Pull 
Cell: 519-291-0155 
Email: shaun.scott@deltapower.ca 
 
 



 


